
  

Welcome to your April Newsletter 
 

Spring is finally here and with it we are thrilled to present our 
latest dental newsletter! 

 

 
 

 

As always, we endeavour to bring you the latest advancements in dental 
care, but more specifically at NHS Dentist. In this edition we will be shining 
the spotlight on the new services provided at our practice. But that's not all, 
we will also share news about our team and their accomplishments, their 

dedication to serving you and take pride in their work. 
So sit back, relax and enjoy this month's newsletter. 

 

  

 
 

 

 



New Services! 

 

 

 

NEW! Botox Injection Treatment 

We are proud to announce Dr Noushin Karimi's latest post graduate training 
course in Botox injection treatment, Dr Karimi recognised the long-lasting 

effects of teeth grinding, its harmful effect on her patients, both dentally and on 
a personal level. She embarked on an extensive post graduate training course 
in Botox to understand its benefits on jaw muscles. Botox injections can relax 

the same muscles that make us grind and clench our teeth in a para-functional 
way. Dr Karimi has transformed her patients' oral health and provided them 

with a life changing solution and more importantly an alternative treatment to 
wearing a mouth guard at night. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NEW! Inhalation Sedation 

We are also delighted to share with you the introduction of inhalation-
sedation at NHS Dentist. Inhalation sedation is a light form of sedation, it is 
a mixture of nitrous oxide and oxygen breathed through a nosepiece. This 

helps a patient to feel relaxed and undergo, otherwise perceived 
uncomfortable, treatment. Inhalation sedation is normally provided to 

anxious patients, sadly, the NHS will not provide or fund this treatment. 



 

 

This new and exciting service will be carried out by Dr Aneeta Thankachan and her 
senior dental nurse Regina. 

 

 
 

 

Our Dedication To You 

 

  

One of the things that makes NHS Dentist such a special dental practice is 
our dedication and perseverance in providing NHS dental treatment when 
many other practices have long given up on a broken NHS Dental System. 

Within our endeavours, we remain focused to offer our patients services 
outside the remit of NHS. Despite limited funding from the NHS, we 
continue to invest in the recruitment, development and retention of 

excellent staff. We are proud of NHS Dentist's reputation as a friendly, kind 
and efficient dental practice offering a huge range of services to our 
patients.Hand in Hand with this, the practice remains committed to 

improving facilities on site, the refurbishment of the main patient toilet is 
nearly complete. We have also recently invested over £50K in two new 



intra-oral Digital Scanners that will revolutionise the way our dentists work 
to facilitate necessary treatment for our patients. 

 

 
 

 

Breaking Records 

 

 

 

 

25 Years 

Dr Noushin Karimi is the longest standing dentist at NHS Dentist, she has 
served 25 years at the practice. Her dedication to her patients and her 

colleagues has been unfaltering. Dr Karimi's vast experience has benefited, not 
only her own patients but also her younger colleagues. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

19 Years 

Another milestone anniversary was celebrated by Baldev, he has been with 
us for 19 years. Baldev is an asset to our practice, he has always been 

supportive of his colleagues and revered by them. 

 
 

 

 

 

13 Years 

We are also thrilled to share that Regina, our senior dental nurse is celebrating 
13 years with us at NHS Dentist. Regina has been a rock to rely on and has 
helped multiple trainee dental nurses complete their dental nurses' training 

course throughout the years. Regina has also acted as head dental nurse for 
many years until she embarked on her training to become a dental hygienist. 

She worked hard and completed her training and is currently awaiting her 
registration with the GDC as a Dental Hygienist. 

 



 

 

8 Years 

Andreea, who is our Treatment Coordinator, recently celebrated her 8th work 
anniversary at NHS Dentist. Andreea, started with us as a trainee dental nurse 

and has worked herself up to hold one of the most important roles at the 
practice. Andreea, has an amazing work ethic, she is always happy to help her 
colleagues and patients no matter what. She always has a smile on her face 

and spreads positivity wherever she goes. 

 

These are only four of many members of our team that have dedicated 
many years of service at NHS Dentist. We are proud and lucky to have 

such wonderful people, their commitment and loyalty stands out. We are 
grateful to their contributions and hard work. 

 

 
 

 

Hear from our happy patients 

 

We are always over the moon to read positive Google reviews from our 
valued patients.  

 
This positive feedback means a lot to the entire team, and we will continue 

to strive to prove exceptional dental care to the local community. Thank 
you very much for your sustained support, your contributions and loyalty 

play an enormous role in the success of NHS Dentist. Thank you for 
trusting us with your dental health journey, we look forward to continuing to 

serve you with excellence. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

NHS Dentist 
355 North End Road 

London 

SW6 1NW 

0207 610 1110 

www.nhsdentist.com 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/NHSDentists/
https://twitter.com/nhsdentists
https://www.google.com/search?hl=en-GB&gl=uk&q=NHS+Dentist,+355+North+End+Rd,+London+SW6+1NW&ludocid=3616717873068991943&lsig=AB86z5Udj2JuDbQMCSUA3oI90WKy#lrd=0x48760f906c39168d:0x323129be4d1565c7,3
https://www.nhsdentist.com/
https://www.instagram.com/nhsdentist.london.fulham/?utm_medium=copy_link
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDiWD-azpL9Jd6iJ2oFpp8A

